PRODUCT MARKETPLACE WITHDRAWAL - CocolJune Pure Coconut Yogurt 091823

Date of Issue —2023-09-18

UNFI was notified by the manufacturer of a food safety event. Records indicate your location may have received
impacted product. Refer to this notice and the supplier letter to identify and remove impacted product from the
marketplace. Enter your findings into Recall Infolink.

Impacted UNFI Business Units: Natural
Event Classification: Market Withdrawal

Supplier Name: DREAMILY DELICIOUS INC.

Supplier Contact: Frederik Christensen , fhc@cocojune.co, 415 481-5938

Product Issue: Received complaints in the market from customers about mold in these 2 products
Retail Disposition : Destruction

Impacted
Best by Date(s)/
Brand Rame & Pack Size Case UPC Unit UPC Lot Codes
P (MUST provide Best

By Date)

Cocojune Organic Pure 10/17/2023 &
Coconut 160z 8 00852614006592 852614006530 10/18/2023

Cocojune Organic Pure 10/17/2023 &
Coconut 4oz 12 00852614006578 852614006486 10/18/2023

Cease distribution on the above product. Isolate the product in a secure location
Follow the below instructions to ensure proper disposition of the product.

Remove items listed above from sales floor, displays and back stock.

Count the units of impacted product (only date(s)/lot code(s) listed above) and record in Recall Infolink.
Impacted product must not re-enter commerce or be made available for consumption by any means.

For Credit: Enter your impacted product count (only date(s)/lot code(s) listed above) through Recall Infolink
Complete disposition ASAP

Inspect inbound product for the next 48 hours to ensure no impacted product is received
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To Whom It May Concern: 9/16/2023

This is to inform all our customers to withdraw and destroy all product dated 10/17/2023 and
10/18/2023 of below SKU's:

852614006486 - Cocojune Organic Pure Coconut 4 oz
852614006530 - Cocojune Organic Pure Coconut 16 oz

After receiving complaints in the market from customers about mold in the above two products,
we've discovered that a 3" party warehouse didn’t follow our protocol to destroy a large part of
this lot during a specific timeframe, which we knew was contaminated. As this product has
shipped to customers throughout the country it's impossible to determine exactly where

contaminated product has landed.

We kindly ask all customers having received this product to withdraw it from their warehouse,

shelves and inventory and destroy.

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience and have instigated measures to ensure such a
problem doesn’t happen again with a 3 party warehouse. For any questions related to this

withdrawal, please reach out directly to thc@cocojune.co

Best regards,

=

Frederik Hoegh-Christensen
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